
 

December 8, 2023 

Upcoming Changes for Long Term Care Providers 

 

Dear provider, 
 
Effective February 1, 2024, the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) will retire the use 
of local long term care service codes and the Payment Request for Long Term Care (25-1) 
form, both used to bill for long term care services. 
 
These local procedures will be replaced by National Uniform Billing Committee (NUBC) data 
elements and the UB-04 claim form for an electronic 837I claim transaction. These changes 
are being implemented to comply with national HIPAA standards. 
 
Learn about these upcoming changes on DHCS’ webpage here: 
https://mcweb.apps.prd.cammis.medi-cal.ca.gov/references/hipaa-ltc-home  
 

HPSM will comply with these upcoming changes and continue to keep our network updated 
as details emerge from DHCS. Please direct questions to HPSM’s Provider Services at 
PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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